
 

  

CHAMBER OF MINES RESPONSE TO ECONOMIC FREEDOM FIGHTERS MEMORANDUM 

 

Johannesburg, 26 November 2015: The Chamber of Mines has formally responded to the memorandum 

received from the Economic Freedom Fighters on 27 October 2015.  

 

The Chamber’s response, on behalf of all its members, welcomes the EFF’s input on matters that affect not only 

the industry but South Africa as a whole. We acknowledge that the mining industry plays a key role in South 

Africa’s economy and as such has a wider contribution to make.  

 

Our doors are always open for direct and constructive engagement with the EFF’s leadership on the issues they 

have raised. 

 

The full response may be found at: www.chamberofmines.org.za/industry-news/special-features/47-chamber-

of-mines-response-to-eff-memorandum-of-27-october-2015  

  

For further information please contact: 

Charmane Russell, Russell and Associates 

Tel: +27 (0)11 880 3924 or Mobile: +27 (0)82 372 5816 

Email: charmane@rair.co.za 

Web: www.chamberofmines.org.za 
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